
City of Somers Point  

Reorganization City Council Meeting Notice  

The Governing Body of the City of Somers Point will hold a Reorganization Meeting on Friday, 1/1/2021 

at 7:00 p.m.   Due to COVID-19 restrictions the meeting will be conducted via Zoom only.  City Hall is 

located at 1 West New Jersey Ave., City Hall, City Council Chambers, Somers Point, N.J., 08244:  

  

Notice of the meeting was provided in the following manner: emailed to the Atlantic City Press, Asbury 

Park Press, posted at City Hall and posted on the City’s website.   Formal action will be taken.  

Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act 10:4-6, et. Seq. the meetings will remain open to the public 

with opportunities for public questions and comments via Zoom and in-person.  Instructions for ZOOM 

access are as follows:  

PUBLIC ACCESS TO ZOOM MEETING:  

This meeting is livestreamed via ZOOM. To access the meeting, you must join the ZOOM meeting. You 

may use your computer, iPad and/or mobile or landline phone. To join the meeting, dial 1-301-715-8592 

or 1-253-215-8782.   

Or  

Dial by your location +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) +1 301 715 8592 

US (Germantown) +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) +1 253 215 8782 US 

(Tacoma) Meeting ID: 657 945 7427 

When prompted, enter the Meeting ID: 231 492 4591. You will join the meeting and be able to listen.  

When the Council President opens the meeting to the public, you will be able to comment and/or ask 

questions. Once the meeting is opened to the public, please press *9 to raise your hand, and please wait to 

be acknowledged. The Host will require you to press *6 to unmute and speak. 

Public comments may also be submitted in advance of the meeting through electronic mail sent to the City 

Clerk:  lsamuelsen@spgov.org 

or in writing mailed to:  

Lucy R. Samuelsen, RMC, CMR 

City of Somers Point 

1 West New Jersey Avenue 

Somers Point, NJ 08244 

 

All such written comments must be received by the City Clerk not later than 4:00 pm on November  

2, 2020 in order to be read into the public record. 

 

Questions concerning this notice may be e-mailed to the City Clerk lsamuelsen@spgov.org 

  

 

 

 



   


